
                                                                                                                          

Short-term Consultancy Service by a Reputed Institution for the 
Enhancement and Refinement of the Provincial Gender Policy Activities and 

Staff Capacity Building Programs for Improved Service Delivery  
 

The Ministry of Women’s Affairs (MoWA), Northern Provincial Council aims at 

sustainable development along with gender equality of women by enhancing 

their status and ensuring their rights. Now, the MoWA is implementing a project 

in affiliation with the International Labour Organization (ILO) to enhance and 

refine the Provincial Gender Policy activities, and build the capacity to improve 

the service delivery of the MoWA. The purpose of this consultancy service is to 

enhance and refine the policy through consultation and validation meetings, 

build the capacity of the service providers through workshops, trainings of 

trainers (ToT), develop a curriculum for ToT, facilitate workshops conducted and 

promote community awareness on sexual and gender based violence. The 

medium of instruction in the consultancy service regarding meetings, ToT, 

curriculum, awareness etc… is Tamil. However, the reporting medium will be 

English. 

More Information is in the EOI framework of the consultancy service which is 

available at the MoWA. Interested institutions can access it from the Secretary, 

Ministry of Women’s Affairs, No.04, Broody Lane, Kandy Road, Ariyalai, Jaffna 

during office hours or on request via email. 

EOI proposals along with the profile of institution and curriculum vitae of 

persons to be engaged shall be delivered to the undersigned on or before 4.00 

pm, 21.05.2024. Late submissions will not be considered. 

Only the shortlisted candidates will be invited for an interview. 

Mr.P.Vageshan,                                           
Secretary, Ministry of Women’s Affairs, 
No.04, Broody Lane, Kandy Road, Ariyalai, Jaffna. 
TP:021 222 0882, Fax:021 222 0882, e-mail:  npminwa@gmail.com    
 

       01.05.2024 

                                                                                                                        
                                                              

Ministry of Women’s Affairs,Northern 

Provincial Council  

CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
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